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Lisa Daigle

From: pacrep@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 9:39 AM
To: Lisa Daigle
Subject: Hopp Brook Development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

We wish to let you know that we are against the Hopp Brook Development.  The taxes in Beacon Falls are becoming 
unmanageable and bringing in children of school age will increase the taxes we pay.  
 
LeRoy & Pat DeGraw 
29 Chatfield Drive 
Beacon Falls, CT 


